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No. 11-16/AAJVS/99/ G2©
ANDAMAN AND NICOBAR ADMINISTRATION
Office of the Executive Secreta

Port Blair Dated the g ’/&I;ebruary, 2001

To
The Executive Engineer,
. CD-I, Rangat.
l Sub: -Estimate for the construction of Jarawa ward at PHC, Kadamtala —
‘ reg.
- Sir,

This 1s with reference to the discussion held in the Chamber of
Secretary (TW) regarding submission of the fresh estimate regarding
construction of the Jarawa ward at PHC, Kadamtala.

The estimated received from your office vide No. WS/1-24
(A)/SE/RGT/TW/2k/375 dated 5® December, 2000 is return herewith
accordingly.

Yours faithfully,
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Executive Secretary,
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